
Important Announcements
UIL is THIS WEEK!!! Make sure
you know when your choir is
competing

There is NO Chorale Rehearsal on
the 8th, make your ride knows!

Madrigal leaves for competition
on the 18th, wish them luck!

Good Luck all STAAR Testers!!

Birthdays!
Natalia A. 4/2                             Cameron L. 4/20

Apray Y.. 4/3                              Spencer S. 4/24

Rosalia R. 4/4                             Jennifer C. 4/25

Michael G. 4/6                             Lizzie W. 4/26

instagram: @bellairehschoir 
twitter: @BellaireHSChoir
tiktok: @bellairehschoir
choir website: www.bellairechoir.org

April

Letter from your Secretary: 
Hey all! Its April, and we’ve entered the final stretch of this school year. UIL is THIS WEEK (when I’m
writing this), and I know everyone is going to do great. This time of the year is definitely the most
stressful, especially with all the testing coming up. At least we have Pop Show to look forward to, my
personal favorite! As always, check our site bellairechoir.org for more info. See you next month! - Ryan F. 
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